
Dear Highlands Residents,  

 

Please be advised that beginning on Monday April 10th, Central Avenue will be closed down for the week 

(Monday-Friday) in order to perform the Sanitary Sewer Improvements.  

During this time there will be no car access on Central Avenue. Residents are encouraged to park their 

cars in the municipal lot overnight. (Located at the corner of Bay and Central Avenue)  

The traffic detour plan that will be in place (see below) will make Ocean Avenue and Beach Boulevard 

two-way streets in order to accommodate the road closure. We ask that the residents of Ocean Avenue 

and Beach Boulevard PLEASE KEEP THE ON-STREET PARKING TO A MINIMUM during the Central Ave 

closure to accommodate the two-way traffic. 

As mentioned above, parking is available in the municipal parking lot overnight during this time. 

The preliminary plan for complete road closures is as follows (Weather Permitting): 

Central Avenue: April 10th- April 14th 

Beach Boulevard: April 17th- April 21st 

Ocean Avenue:  April 24th-April 28st  

Please be on the lookout for future updates and detour plans as we progress over the upcoming weeks.  

Thank you very much for your patience during this time. 

 

All the Best,  

Roman E&G Corp. 

 

 


